ACEC Highway Subcommittee 4/29/24

Shawn Davis, Todd Clark, Linda Greer, Tim Higginson, Ethan Flynn

The subcommittee met today to discuss the Lessons Learn Presentation and discern next steps.
The latest iteration of the presentation was reviewed and team members discussed which group of
slides each would present.

It was noted that the pavement related slides were provided by MaineDOT, and Shawn has an
action item to follow up with them to see if they will be presenting this portion.

It was noted that the ADA portion was also provided by MaineDOT and Shawn will follow up with
them.

It was decided that Shawn should check with MaineDOT to discern if MaineDOT wishes to include
any additional topics that they may have recently identified as issues.

Some notes that were added to the presentation by Ray Hanf were presumably sent to him by
MaineDOT. Shawn will check with either Ray or MaineDOT to determine intent.

Steve Bodge’s pending departure from MaineDOT was discussed. There is intent to invite his
replacement to an upcoming subcommittee meeting for introductions.



